Charles Farthing

From:

<DHMail@dh.gsi.gov.uk>

To: Sent:

Subject:

Response to your Query : - Ref:DE00000395222 - Re: Response to your Query : - Ref:DE00000390072 -

Gosport War Memorial Hospital

Our ref: DE00000395222

Dear Mr Stewart-Farthing,

Thank you for your further email about Gosport War Memorial Hospital.

I note that you are concerned that the Baker Report is freely available. I have contacted Departmental policy officials about this and have been informed that the Baker Report remains confidential. The Department has disclosed the Report to the police in the course of their criminal investigation and the General Medical Council which exercised its powers to obtain it.

Officials have informed me that they are unable to add any further information to our previous replies on this issue.

I am sorry I am unable to be of further assistance.

Yours sincerely,

Sally Greenbrook Customer Service Centre Department of Health

The original of this email was scanned for viruses by the Government Secure Intranet virus scanning service supplied by Cable&Wireless in partnership with MessageLabs. (CCTM Certificate Number 2007/11/0032.) On leaving the GSi this email was certified virus free.

Communications via the GSi may be automatically logged, monitored and/or recorded for legal purposes.

No virus found in this incoming message.

Checked by AVG - www.avg.com

Version: 8.5.283 / Virus Database: 270.11.29/2023 - Release Date: 03/25/09 18:54:00